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Profile

Sindh Basic Education Program (SBEP) is an integrated program towards modernizing the education in
Sindh. The Government of Sindh’s Education and Literacy Department (E&LD) and U. S. Agency for
International Development (USAID) are working together to implement the SBEP. The program aims to
improve the quality of and access to basic education for children in Sindh by increasing and sustaining
student enrollment at primary, middle and secondary levels. USAID is contributing $155 million to the
program while the Government of Sindh (GoS) is adding $10 million contribution to implementation unit of
the program. The implementation period is from 2012 to 2018.

Program Management and
Implementaion Unit (PMIU):
In order to ensure transparent
and efficient management of
SBEP, the Education & Literacy

Department (E&LD), Government

of Sindh established a Program
Management and
Implementation Unit, which is
headed by SBEP Program
Director, a grade 20 officer, who
reports to Secretary E&LD.

Sindh Reading Program (SRP):
SRP aims to addressCritical
issues in early-grade reading
and mathematics through
continues teachers’
professional development,
improving assessment,
distributing supplementary
materials, and encouraging
family participation

Sindh Community
Mobilization Program (CMP):
CMP is working on mobilizing
the target communities for
increasing enrolment with
particular focus on girls’
enrolment. CMP is also
supporting E&LD in designing
and implementing the initiative
of Education Management
Organizations (EMOs).

Sindh Capacity Development
Project (SCDP):

SCDP is supporting the
sustainability of the SBEP by
ensuring stronger governance
and improved public
accountability in the educalflon
sector through systems
building and institutonal
strengthening of PMIU and
E&LD.
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Message

I am feeling honored to share with you the great news of completion of Sindh Basic Education Program’s
first state—of-the-art school building in District Khairpur. This speaks highly of the tireless efforts done
by all concerned quarters. I am especially thankful to Chief Secretary, Secretary Education and
Literacy Department, Additional Chief Secretary- Planning and Development and

Secretary, Finance Department Government of Sindh, USAID, Halcrow Pakistan and

the staff of Program Management and Implementation Unit (PMIU) — SBEP

without whose continuous support and hard work, it would not have been possible.

I am also indebted to all stakeholders, including Community Mobilization Program, Sindh Reading
Program, and Sindh Capacity Development Program for their contribution

towards modernizing education in Sindh.

I would like to assure you that despite facing significant challenges, we will continue to work hard and
achieve the ambitious targets we have set for ourselves and for the program.

Tameezuddin Khero
Program Director
Program Management and Implementation Unit (PMIU) - SBEP







